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Ledcress and Annual Membership Subscription Form

Please note our new postal address with immediate effect is P.O. Box 346, Alton, GU34 8JW.

HPFA greatly value our Parish and Town Council members whose contributions help us to provide
services and support to Children's Play, Sponts Clubs, Parish and Town Councils and other
organisations throughout the County. Many of you have already been beneficiaries of HPFA's grants
and loans or could be in the future and we thank you for your continuing support.

Members are reminded that @ e and are as follows:

Parish or Town Councils with a population of over §,000 residents £60pa
Parish or Town Councils with a population of under 8,000 residents £40pa

We look forward to receiving your remittance for the year, by cheque made payable to:
The Hampshire Playing Fields Association, at the above address, or electronically, to:
Sort code 40-46-39, Account Number 90414395, HSBC Winchester,

Please quote your Parish Councii name as the reference.

in order to minimise overhead costs and time, we do not normally send receipts in the post, however
if you let HPFA have your e-mail address we can send an e-mail acknowledgement if required.
Please use the tear-off section below when sending cheques, or send e-mail notification of electronic
payments.

Thank you.

800~ HPFA Manager
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Subscription to HPFA for year commencing 1°* April 2019

Name of Parish Council

Correspondence ADAIESS ..

PO e PostCode

Name of primary Comtact .

E-mall address for COMmMesSPONUENCE ... i e e

' District Councils | £150 | | Parish (large) ' £80 | | Parish (small) [ £40 | |
SUPPORTED BY Hampshire Counry Council Hampshire Association

of Local Councils



